ICA'S 14TH ANNUAL FAMILY
CAREGIVER CONFERENCE

FEBRUARY 22ND, 2025

OVER 200 PEOPLE ATTENDED THE 13TH ANNUAL
CONFERENCE IN 2024 AND HERE'S WHAT THEY SAID....

‘ “I really have enjoyed this event over the years.
It has so much valuable information. | would
D recommend this event to every caregiver in Idaho.”

‘ “I left the conference feeling hopeful!“
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